
 

  

 e-Bulletin #17 - Collaborating with our Community 
 

  

Hello,   

The Resilient Saanich Technical Committee (RSTC) has begun the year 
hard at work on Milestone 2 tasks of Resilient Saanich. One of the 
important elements of their new Terms of Reference is working with local 
First Nations leaders and related partners.  

At the RSTC meeting in November, a cultural safety introduction session 
was led by First Nations Elders. RSTC representatives also met with the 
W̱SÁNEĆ Leadership Council Environment Committee in November 
regarding W̱SÁNEĆ participation and feedback in the process. 

Later this month and in early March, the RSTC is once again looking 
forward to participating in training sessions with Elders. Some of the 
topics they’ll be exploring together focus on oral history and local 
observations about the land and biodiversity in the region. 

The RSTC is also excited to connect virtually with W̱SÁNEĆ Leadership 
Council on February 22, 2022 and are honoured to have the opportunity 
to learn from our valued community members through the art of 
storytelling.   

If you are interested in keeping up to date on the RSTC work to connect 
with, learn from, and work with First Nations leaders or are interested in 
joining in on-line on February 22, please visit the latest meeting agendas 
and minutes for more details. 

We look forward to keeping you in the loop via these e-Bulletins. 
 

Thank you for staying in-touch and informed about the Resilient Saanich 
process. 

Saanich Environmental Services 

https://www.saanich.ca/assets/Community/Documents/Environment/RSTC%20TOR.pdf
https://www.saanich.ca/EN/main/local-government/committees-boards/resilient-saanich-technical-committee.html
https://www.saanich.ca/EN/main/local-government/committees-boards/resilient-saanich-technical-committee.html


 
 

biodiversity@saanich.ca 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA): Personal information you provide in this 
email is collected pursuant to section 26(c) & (e) of FIPPA and will only be used for the purposes of 
evaluating this initiative and/or responding to your email. Your personal information will not be disclosed 
except in accordance with FIPPA. Your comments may be publicly disclosed without personal 
identifiers. If you have any questions regarding its collection and disclosure, contact the Saanich 
Information and Privacy Team, 770 Vernon Avenue, Victoria BC, V8X 2W7 or telephone 250-475-1775. 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

About this list: 

Thanks for subscribing to the Resilient Saanich e-bulletins.  You will receive 

occasional updates and announcements about the development of Resilient 

Saanich, which will include Saanich’s first Environmental Policy Framework, a 

Biodiversity Conservation Strategy and an Enhanced Stewardship Program.  All 

opportunities for public feedback and engagement will be included in these e-

bulletins.  If you want to unsubscribe, please click on the unsubscribe link below.  If 

you have any questions, please send an email to biodiversity@saanich.ca 

 

Contact Us: 

If you have questions or feedback about Resilient Saanich, please 

contact: biodiversity@saanich.ca or 250-475-5471 

 
 

 Follow Us:   
  

 

mailto:biodiversity@saanich.ca
mailto:biodiversity@saanich.ca
http://biodiversity@saanich.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/Saanich.BC
https://twitter.com/saanich
https://www.linkedin.com/company/district-of-saanich
https://www.youtube.com/user/DistrictOfSaanich

